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TO: Select Residents on Third Street and Wood Avenue  

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician 

DATE:  May 29, 2024 

SUBJECT: Water Shut Off on Thursday, May 30th 

City Project No. 24-01 

 

On Thursday, May 30th (weather permitting), the City will be replacing one more gate valve.  This 

will require a temporary shutdown of your water supply.   

The shut-off will affect 4747, 4755, 4754, 4746 and 4740 Wood Avenue as well as 1890, 1882 
and 1881 Third Street. 
 
The water will be shut off at your residence beginning at 8:00 a.m. until approximately 12:00 p.m. 
on Thursday, May 30th.  Please draw any water before 8:00 a.m. for your use during this time 
frame. 
 
We realize that shutting off the water is troublesome for everyone involved; however, we will 
make every attempt to have the water back on as soon as possible. 
 
If you have any questions or special requests, please contact our office at 651-429-8531. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 


